Andrea Gyger

From: West, Jaculin < Jaculin.West@pprm.org>
Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2020 1:56 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Notary Rulemaking Webinar Hearing 11/16

Hello!

I am hopeful I can make this meeting. I have been a Notary Public for the wonderful state of Colorado for nearly 11 years now. My notary commission is a sense of pride for me.

For these remote rules, I personally believe that the requirement to keep a video file of the notarization to be absolutely unrealistic and ridiculous. Keep that file where, exactly? Who is paying for that data?? Can notaries charge the state or seek reimbursement for it? That rule should be reconsidered because it seems unachievable and burdensome, honestly.

Perhaps, too, there's a refresher to Colorado businesses on what actually needs to be notarized these days. I think that could be helpful as well.

If I think of anything else, I'll write back.

Thanks so much for the work you do!! Take care!

In this together,

Jaculin

Jaculin A. F. West (she, her, hers)
Insurance & Contracts Administrator
Planned Parenthood of the Rocky Mountains
Colorado, New Mexico, Southern Nevada, and Wyoming
T: 303.813.7755 | 17.155 E. 38th Ave | Denver, CO 80207

E: insurance@pprm.org and/or contracts@pprm.org

www.pprm.org | #IStandwithPP

To give in honor of our next 100 years, click here.



This message, including attachments (if any), contains privileged and confidential material which is for the sole use of the intended recipient. If you are not the addressee or intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the contents of this message is prohibited. Moreover, any such disclosure shall not compromise or waive the attorney-client or other privileges as to this communication or otherwise. If you have received this email in error, please destroy it and notify the sender at the above email address immediately. Thank you.